6th March 2024

Easter Eggstravaganza at Jannali East!

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Easter is not far away and Jannali East has organised some fun activities to celebrate this event! Please put these dates in your diary so you don't miss anything.

Easter Raffle

Attached to this note are <u>five raffle tickets</u>. The raffle tickets are for an entry into the Easter Basket raffle which will be drawn during the parade. <u>Each raffle ticket costs \$2.00</u>. We ask that you kindly purchase them or sell them to friends, neighbours, family members and work-mates so that we can raise money for our school.

- Tickets will be sent home with the eldest child in each family.
- Keep the left side of the ticket and then write your child's name, class and phone
 number on the right side of the ticket. If the ticket has been sold to a family or friend, it is important for
 us to be able to contact the winner in the event that it is not a family at our school.
- Please return the right-hand side of the ticket (the labelled side) along with the money for the tickets in an envelope. The tickets must be returned to the office. (If all tickets are sold, please return \$10 cash)
- Tickets must be <u>returned by Monday 25th March</u>. Any tickets returned after this date will not be accepted.
- Payment must be <u>made in cash</u> for all raffle tickets.

Monday 25th March: Mufti Day - Easter Egg Donation

Students can wear <u>mufti</u> to school on this day in exchange for bringing in an Easter egg or <u>new</u> plush toy. Children can wear their everyday clothes (not their uniform) but they must wear enclosed shoes. All Easter eggs will be collected by teachers in the morning and we will be creating wonderful Easter baskets that can be won through the Easter raffle. Donations of baskets or pretty boxes can be given to the office.

Easter Hat Parade: Hat Making at Home

All students (K-6) are able to make and decorate an Easter hat at home. Hats can be brought into classrooms and stored on the day of the Easter Hat Parade (Wednesday 27th March).



Wednesday 27th March: Easter Hat Parade

All students (K-6) will be parading their Easter hat creations that they made at home in our Easter Hat Parade! Parents are welcome to attend the parade, which will be held in the playground (weather permitting) beginning at 9:15am and concluding by 10:30am.

Please note that we will be holding our Disco night later in the year.

We can't wait to see you there!

Kind Regards,

Mrs Katherine Horner Principal